
 

. Precious Blood Cathedral 

778 Queen Street East, Sault Ste Marie, Ontario P6A 2B1 
Tel: 705-256-8474 / Fax: 705-945-8287 

www.preciousbloodssm.com / Email: pbcathedral@on.aibn.com 

Journey Email: jointhejourney@shaw.ca 
Pastor: 

Rev. Father Hamish Currie 

 

Assistant Pastor:  

Rev. Father Kumar  

Kanagaraj  

 

Parish Secretary: 

Sue St. Jules 

Office hours: 8:30AM-12:30PM 

 

Sunday Masses: 

5aturday Vigil Mass 5:00 PM 

Sunday 10:00 AM, & 8:30 PM 

 

Weekday Masses: 

8:00 A.M. 

No Mass on Wednesdays 

 

Sacrament of Penance: 

Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 P.M. 

 
Baptism: 

Usually on the 3rd Sunday of  

the month.  Please make  

arrangements one month in  

advance by contacting the  

Parish Office. 

 
Marriages: 

Please make marriage  

arrangements six months in  

advance by contacting the  

Parish office. 

 
Papal Blessing:  

Please allow at least 6 months  

for Papal Blessing to arrive  

after the request has been made. 

 

Knights of Columbus: 

Ed Corelli 705.759.8855 

 

CWL President: 

Gerri Chateau, 705-759-4698 

 

Liturgical Music/Choir: 

Bruce Douville 

bruce.douville@gmail.com 

 
Bulletin Announcements 

Email yours to  

pbcathedral@on.aibn.com  

before 11:00 A.M. Wednesday 

Prayer Line 

Corona McNally 705-575-6975 

24th Week of Ordinary Time                               Sept 17,  2017  

 
 

 

 

 

 

PARKING 
During construction please consider parking on 

Queen Street or in City Parking lots,  

to allow parking for those with limited mobility. 

Thanks for your patience. 
Church rear access for a time may be through 

the garage. 

BE AWARE that there is one 6” step. 
_____________________________________________

__ 
THIS WEEK AT PRECIOUS BLOOD  

 
The Craft Group   Will now meet on Tuesdays Sept 19th 12:00—3:00 
 
The Rosary is recited after each weekday Mass 
 
The Choir Rehearsal on Thursday September 21st at 7:30 PM 
“Do you like to sing?  The Cathedral choir would welcome new  
participants. Come join us at rehearsal and Sunday Mass at 11:00 AM.  Also, 
do you play an instrument?  Please contact Bruce Douville (music/choir  
director).” 
 
No AM Mass on September 21, 22, 2017 
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September 9, 2017 

Journey Winner 

Pat Desjardins 

#5799 

Scripture Readings:  September 18 to September 23, 2017 

Monday 1 Timothy 2.1-7++; Luke 7.1-10 

Tuesday 1 Timothy 3.1-13; Luke 7.11-17 

Wednesday 1 Timothy 3.14-16; Luke 7.31-35 

Thursday Ephesians 4.1-7, 11-13; Matthew 9.9-13 

Friday 1 Timothy 6.2c-12; Luke 8.1-3 

Saturday 1 Timothy 6.13-16; Luke  8.4-15 

Sunday Collections 

 

September 10, 2017 

 

 

$4,961.70 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

 
 
Monday,  Sept 18     8:00 A.M. 
No Intention requested 
 
Tuesday, Sept 19                       8:00 A.M.  
No Intention requested 
 
Wednesday,  Sept 20   
No Mass 
 
Thursday,  Sept 21      8:00 A.M. 
No Mass 
 
Friday,  Sept. 22     8:00 A.M.                     
No Mass 
 
Saturday, Sept. 23        5:00 P.M.  

łDennis Stillabower by Wife Anne Marie & Family 

łDomenico Scalzo by Giovanina Scalzo 

łAntonio V & Mario D’Ulisse by Mom & Dad 
 
     
Sunday,  Sept  24 
9:00 A.M. 
łRita & Joe Celetti by Jennie Colizza & Family 
 
11:00 A.M. 
Intention of Parishioners 
 
 
8:30 P.M. 
No Intention requested 
 
 

UNIVERSITY/COLLEGE AGE 

CATHOLIC STUDENT CLUB! 
A brand new Catholic Student Club for 
Young Adults aged 18-25 called “Elevate” 

will launch with an opening social on 
Friday, September 29 at 7:00pm at 

St. Jerome Church (26 Carmel 
Road).  This student-led initiative will take 

place most Friday nights from 7:00pm – 
9:00pm and will include socials, prayer 

evenings, guest speakers, and community 

service nights.  This is a great way for  
students in the Catholic community to 

stay connected, meet new friends, and 
deepen their faith.  All Algoma University 
or Sault College students or those taking 

a break from school between the ages of 
18-25 are welcome!  Join us September 

29 for free food and fellowship! 
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Together in Faith Campaign 
 
For more than 150 years, Ontario’s publicly funded Catholic schools have been a  
distinctive, highly successful and valued contributor to our public education system. 
The Together in Faith campaign amplifies that message by promoting our Catholic 
school students’ achievements in academics, social justice, and Christian service.  
 
Parishioners are invited to join the campaign to strengthen publicly funded Catholic 
education in Ontario – add your name to the “Together in Faith” community list at  
www.togetherinfaith.ca. Follow the campaign on Twitter (@Catholicedu) and on  
Facebook (www.facebook.com/CatholicEducationInOntaro) and help us share the 
Good News! 
  
This campaign is sponsored by the Ontario Catholic School Trustees’ Association and 
is supported by the Assembly of Catholic Bishops of Ontario and Ontario English 
Catholic Teachers’ Association.   

Sept 23/24 Lectors 
Eucharistic  

Minister 
Ushers Greeters 

Saturday 
5:00 PM 

Moyra O’Pallie 
Janet Brown 

Ralph Esposito 
Monique Staruck 

Anne Greco 

Bernard Lysiak 
Richard Bubinas 
John Slobodecki 

Paul Logan 

 

Sunday 
9:00 AM 

Donna Bos 
Susan Colizza 

Terry Colizza 
Bill Denneny 

Denise Colizza 

Rudy Wheatley 
Brian Lidstone 

Evelyn Theriault 
Edna Miskiw 

Sunday  
11:00 AM 

Fil Lettieri 
Joanne Dumanski 

 
John Bruno 

Maria Santelli 
Bambi Alexander 

Ted & Norma Wall 
Phil Bellerose 

Tony Pino 

Myrtle Corelli 
Janice Dolcetti 

 

Sunday 
8:30 PM 

 
Lorna Connolly 

Maria Pasqua 
Gino Filice 

Terry Zuccato 
 

http://www.togetherinfaith.ca
http://www.facebook.com/CatholicEducationInOntaro
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Knights of Columbus 
  
On Saturday, Sept. 9, eight knights on the 2nd degree team from Precious Blood Cathedral 
Knights of Columbus Council 11608 helped to exemplify 3 candidates for their 2nd degree. We 
were privileged to welcome high ranking visitors Brother Dan Heflin, the current State Deputy of 
Ontario and Brother Dennis Parrignan, the Field Director of Ceremonials throughout Canada, 
who re-certified the team and praised them for their excellent standards. 
Council 11608 would like to thank the visiting dignitaries, as well as Council 932 who organized 
the event. We would also like to thank the candidates and all brother knights who came to offer 
their support. 

Catholic Women’s League 
Election of Officers will take place at our November General  
Meeting. Nomination forms were sent out to all members this week. 
A list of those eligible to be elected is posted on the Bulletin boards 
in Ste Anne's Room and at the front of the church. We hope that 
members will consider offering their time and talents to our  
executive. 

In the Community 
Our Lady of Good Counsel—Bible Study Monday September 25/17 register by September 
11th, please contact Cathy at 705.942.8546 
 
Celebrating Catholic Teachers St. Gerard Majella Mass & Dinner  4:00 PM October 22/17 

  
Gospel Jam! In the St. Jerome’s Church hall on the last Sunday of each month from 1:00pm 
to 3:00pm Sunday, September 24th ! 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjL3KfFpfnSAhUr3IMKHcYcCaIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Folmp.org%2Forganizations%2Fcatholic-womens-league%2F&psig=AFQjCNG4eVgKTUmk-uTUWQ_gLvE5hULQ_g&ust=1490792616732019
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In the Community 

    

 
PILGRIMAGE TO JORDAN AND  

HOLY LAND 
 

November 6-17, 2017 12 days 
Visiting Petra, Sea of Galilee, Mount of  
Beatitudes, Cana, Nazareth, Bethlehem,  

Jerusalem etc. 
$3290.00 (Sault departure) 

Space is still available on this pilgrimage. 
Contact parish office for details/brochure 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
This space is 
available! 



 



 

    

 

 
 

 

  
     
    
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
     
  

       

 
The Twenty-Fourth Week of Ordinary Time 

For the Twenty-Fourth week in Ordinary Time we are invited to reflect on 
how we forgive. Peter asks Jesus “how often” we must forgive, asking the extent 
of Jesus' call for mercy. The parable of the forgiven servant who can't forgive is 
meant to give us clear guidance for our lives as followers of Jesus: if we are  
forgiven, we must forgive others. 
 
This week we celebrate the Memorial of Saints Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn, 
Priest, and Paul Chŏng Ha-sang, and Companions, Martyrs and the Feast 
of Saint Matthew, Apostle and evangelist, as well as the Memorial of Saint Pius of 
Pietrelcina. 

We continue reading from Paul's First Letter to Timothy. It begins this week 
with the great prayer for our leaders. He then says how bishops and deacons 
should behave. He urges Timothy to be especially caring for the youth. Paul 
warns Timothy of the troubles of riches. Finally, Paul encourages Timothy to be 
faithful. 

In Luke’s Gospel, Jesus praises the faith of the Roman centurion who  
understands Jesus' power to heal. Jesus then raises from the dead the son of the 
widow of Nain. In response to constant criticism from religious authorities, Jesus 
compares the critics to children taunting their playmates. We read of the woman 
who entered a dinner Jesus was attending and wept over his feet, washing them 
with her tears, showing what real love is. Luke, who highlights the role of women 
in his gospel, tells us of women who accompanied Jesus and his disciples. Finally, 
Jesus gives us the Parable of the Sower and its interpretation about how  
temptations and shallow roots can prevent the Word from growing in us or how 
“the anxieties and riches and pleasures of life” can choke the Word. 
 
For the Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time we receive the powerful 
parable about the landlord who represents God's way of caring for us. Though 
workers go out into his vineyard at various times of the day, he pays them all the 
same. When they grumble, he simply explains that he desires to be generous. 
How this can change our view of God and our own sense of justice? 


